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I support and urge that  C&H Hog farm be granted  the Reg 5 permit so they may continue to farm
on their family farm. Farmers are the best stewards of the land. All of the science supports that no
damage is being done to the Buffalo River from this farm because of the  best management
practices that are  based on sound science.  C&H Farm has gone above and beyond to protect the
watershed.  
 
Ryan Anglin
5985 S.W. Anglin Road
Bentonville, AR 72712
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